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TRAFFIC ADVISORY: Coffeen Street Road Closure 
 
CSX Transportation and Buffalo Barricade will be preforming work on the railroad crossing on Coffeen 
Street. 

 
Coffeen Street will be closed to traffic at the Railroad Intersection from October 15, 2024 to 
October 21, 2024.  
 
CSX Transportation and Buffalo Barricade will follow standard protocol to establish traffic control by 
installing temporary barricades, signage, and having on-site flaggers throughout the duration of the 
project. Pedestrian Right of Way will be accessible at all times. 
 
Motorists are encouraged to use alternate routes during construction. If in this area, motorists should 
exercise extreme caution when encountering work crews and work zones. 
 
The City of Watertown, CSX Transportation and Buffalo Barricade thank you for your patience and 
cooperation while this work is completed. 
 


